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EVENTS REMINDERS 

FOR YOUR INFO 

A reminder that business license 

renewals were due on Dec. 31st.  

Those who do not renew their  

licenses by the end of January,  

will see their license fee double.      

Renewal fees can be paid by 

phone at 884-4603 or coming  

into City Hall.  Home occupation   

business owners can pick up their       

licenses at City Hall. 

 

The Grantsville Sociable         

Committee is collecting names 

and addresses of those Grantsville 

residents who are turning 75 in 

2021 and not already on the   

honored guest list.  If they don’t 

already have your info., please 

send it to 

janice.marriott@gmail.com.      

The committee has scheduled the 

Sociable for March 20, 2021.  The 

theme is “Grantsville, City of a  

Million Dreams.” 

 

Please remember you can always 

send public comments for the City 

Council anytime via email to 

cwebb@grantsvilleut.gov.           

All comments will be distributed 

to all City Council members. 

Public comments for Planning and 

Zoning agenda items can be 

emailed to 

kclark@grantsvilleut.gov.            

All comments will be distributed 

to all planning and zoning     

members. 

 

On Oct. 7, 2020, the City Council 

adopted Resolution 2020–28 that 

states that water, sewer and     

garbage rates will increase 2%  

annually beginning January 1, 

2021.  You will see the increase on 

your February utility bill that is for 

your usage in January. 

The City will have a dumpster  

available for residents to dispose 

of their real/live Christmas trees.  

It will be located at 424 E. Clark 

Street (near the arena).  All trees 

must have ALL decorations      

removed.  It will be available on 

January 4th and will be removed 

on January 10th.   This dumpster 

is for real Christmas trees only. 

The free COVID-19 testing center 

at the ball field will remain open 

through January.  Please utilize 

this opportunity to get tested if 

you have symptoms or have been 

exposed to the virus.                  

You can pre-register at                        

doineedaCOVID19test.com.     

Results are emailed to you in 3-5 

business days. 

 
Hopefully we will have a lot of 

snow this month.   When we do, 

please remember to not park on 

the streets and remove trailers, 

etc., off the road so snow plows 

have room and access to remove 

the snow. 

SPECIAL THANKS 

Show your appreciation by      

nominating a deserving person for 

the 2021 Grantsville High School 

Hall of Fame.  The nomination 

form is available on our website or 

at City Hall, the GHS office, and 

Soelbergs.  Nominations are due 

by January 11th. 

 

*If you have any suggestions to make 

our community a better place, please 

feel free to contact me at City Hall.  

(435-884-3411) 


